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Comments: It would be a horrible decision to expand logging operations in the Tongass National Forest. Building

more roads and logging the area would be unacceptably destructive to the local wildlife, economy, and future

generations of Americans. I have no issue with logging when it is done right and helps local wildlife. I live in the

upper peninsula of Michigan where logging is still a large industry, and I have many friends who work in the

industry. Old-growth logging seems to cost more and produce less (in my understanding) in this day and age.

Cutting down giant trees in the region and disrupting the clean water supply would be catastrophic and a ghastly

sin. We need to reserve the National Forests we have and keep the wild wild. More roads is simply the beginning

of the end for any forest.
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